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SUMMARY 

The Policy and Resources Scrutiny Panel is asked to consider and review the Executive’s 
consideration of the draft Daedalus Financial Strategy which, if approved, will be embedded 
in the Council’s Medium Term Financial Strategy.  The Strategy was also considered and 
reviewed at the Daedalus Scrutiny Panel meeting on 1 March 2022. 

The Deputy Chief Executive Officer will refer any proposals or comments of the Panel to the 
Executive meeting on 7 March 2022. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That any proposals or comments of the Panel be referred to the Executive at its meeting on 7 
March 2022. 


